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Chairman: Cllr. C Clode         
“Protecting and improving the quality of life for all Bayston Hill residents” 

                           
S25.23/24 
 
Background 
 
The floodlight quote was initially to be seen at Services Committee in June 
2023. This meeting was inquorate so the item rolled to Full Council on July 
10th. At Full Council it was decided to defer the discussion to the Strategy 
meeting in July, where it was decided it did not represent good value for 
money. 
 
A floodlight is now broken so we brought quotes to Full Council on 8th April 
2024 and members asked for quotes to be seen for all the floodlights to be 
replaced. 
 
We have asked the contractors to refresh the quotes.  
 

Contractor Cost 

K TBC 

H 20, 964.00 

H2 25, 094 

S 19, 760.00 

 

 


